
From: ShirleyWalsh@nlh.nl.ca [mailto:ShirleyWalsh@nlh.nl.ca]  
Sent: Friday, January 08, 2021 11:10 AM 

To: Cheryl Blundon <cblundon@pub.nl.ca> 

Cc:   

 

 

 

 
Subject: Re: [External] NP 2021 Capital Budget Application - Customer Service System Replacement 
Project - Consumer Advocate Request for Public Hearing and RFIs Schedule 

 
Good Morning,  
 
Hydro does not have any Requests for Information on this matter.  
 
Regards,  

 

   Shirley Walsh 

Senior Legal Counsel - Regulatory 
Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro - a Nalcor Energy company 

c. 709 685-4973   
e. ShirleyWalsh@nlh.nl.ca 
w. www.nlhydro.com 

 
 
 
This email communication is confidential and legally privileged. Any unauthorized reproduction, distribution or 
disclosure of this email or any attachments is strictly prohibited. Please destroy/delete this email 
communication and attachments and notify me if this email was misdirected to you. 
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